Dear Mike and all the friends of Par Beach

We at Park Leisure thought it might be nice to update you all on our recent developments here at the
Park.

We are now well underway with the redevelopment of the leisure facilities here on the park they
include.

* Full refurbishment of the pool with new double glazing and internal cladding along with a new
lighting scheme.

* 2 brand new tennis courts

¢ All weather multi court including five a side football and basketball.

* All weather putting green

* A Fantastic under 7’s play area

* Qutdoor seating area

The whole area will be for pedestrians only and also is being fully landscaped within the scheme.

We would like to think the facilities will be well used by all the locals and holiday guests alike; there will
be more details shortly about the various memberships available.

More good news, Par Sand’s has just been awarded the 12 month lease on the mobile catering unit to
be stationed next to the old cafe, we are very excited about this and will operate it to Park Leisure’s
usual high standards.

Finally we have agreed with the local council to freshen up the Cabin at the barrier end of the drive and
also give the old cafe a coat of paint and a much needed tidy up.

Kind regards

James Gourlay



